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Research Analysis 

 

The engrossed version of SB 927 provides that for the Medicaid Drug Utilization Review Board 

each of the three of the four physicians on the board must be chosen from a list of not less than 

three names submitted by the Oklahoma State Medical Association. 

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach, House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 927 modifies the number of names the Oklahoma State Medical Association may provide for 

appointment to the Medicaid Drug Utilization Review Board, reducing it from six to three. In its 

current form, SB 927 is not anticipated to have a direct fiscal impact on the state budget or 

appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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